

## SCHOOL BOARD MEMBER LUBBY NAVARRO ADMINISTERS THE OATH OF OFFICE TO NEWLY ELECTED GKBA BOARD MEMBERS

Contact: Lubby Navarro 305-995-1334

## NEWS RELEASE FROM SCHOOL BOARD MEMBER LUBBY NAVARRO

February 5, 2016

On January 28th, School Board Member Lubby Navarro administered the oath of office of the newly elected 2016 board of the Greater Kendall Business Association (GKBA).

The mission of the GKBA is to provide an enterprising and energetic meeting place where members and community business leaders can build successful business relationships in a positive, friendly environment.

The vision of the GKBA is to serve the community and become the premier business, education and networking destination for all businesses in the Greater Kendall area.



School Board Member Lubby Navarro swears in the GKBA 2016 Board.